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Mr. Edward Jasper
“Red” Eddins

Mr. Edward Jasper “Red”
Eddins, 85, died Monday,
April 16, 2012, in Anson
Community Hospital.

Services will be held at 11
a.m. on Wednesday, April
18, 2012, in the Chapel of
Leavitt Funeral Home with
Rev. Michael Bye officiating.
Interment will follow in
Anson Memorial Park.

The family will greet
friends one hour prior to the
service at the funeral home.

Red was born May 6,
1926, in Anson County, a
son of the late Jasper and
Grace Irene Griggs Eddins.
He was a retired agent with
Jefferson-Standard Life
Insurance Company and a
member of Calvary Episcopal
Church.  He was a veteran of
the United States Navy, and
served during World War II.

He was preceded in death
by his wife, Vidas Diggs
Eddins.  Surviving are his
nieces and nephews and

their families.
Memorials may be made

at the discretion of the donor.
The arrangements are in

care of Leavitt Funeral
Home.  Online condolences
may be made at
leavittfuneralhomewadesbo
ro.com.

Miss Mary 
Josephine Warner

Miss Mary Josephine
Warner, 71, died Sunday,
April 15, 2012, at
Ambassador Health and
Rehab in Wadesboro.

Services were held on
Tuesday, April 17, 2012, in
the Chapel of Leavitt Funeral
Home with Rev. J. A.
“Sonny” Rogers officiating.
Interment followed in
Eastview Cemetery.

Josephine was born May
14, 1940, in Anson County,
a daughter of the late Paul
Thomas Warner and Margie

Corinna Coble Warner.  She
was of the Baptist faith and
loved gospel music.  Her
brother, Paul Thomas Warner,
Jr. preceded her in death.

Surviving are her nieces,
Dorothy Warner (David)
Grubb of Monroe and their
children, Paul and Luke
Grubb, and Daphney Warner
(Jesse) Torres of Matthews
and their children, Heidi and
Seth Henderson; and her
sister-in-law, Linda Braswell
Warner of Monroe.

The family would like to
express their sincere
gratitude to the staff at
Ambassador Health and
Rehab for their loving care
shown Josephine while she
was a resident there since
1999 and essentially being
her extended family.

The arrangements were in
care of Leavitt Funeral
Home.  Online condolences
may be made at
leavittfuneralhomewadesboro.com.

SPRING
INTO

SUMMER
SPECIALS!

910-997-7766
1502 East Broad Avenue in Rockingham

(Hwy 74 next to Walgreens)

EYE EXAMINATIONS AVAILABLE
By Independent Doctor of Optometry
For Appointments Call 910-997-7737

Non Rx
Sunglasses

1/2 OFF
When you buy a 1

year supply of
*FreshLook 

ColorBlends®

contacts

Add COLOR 
to Your Life

*No other offers apply.
Valid only at time of purchase.

Eyeglasses

2nd Pair
*FREE

When you purchase
your 1st pair at
regular price

*Free pair includes
frames from select group.

With lenses up to 
$200 in value. Not valid
with any other offers.

Leap Year 
SUNGLASS

SPECIAL
50% OFF

*S.V. Rx
Polarized Grey
Lenses with

Frames from
Select Group

*Some restrictions may
apply. No other offers

apply. Valid only 
at time of purchase.

Ask about QSPEX Lens

Musicians compete 
for cash prizes!

L.L. Polk Campus
Highway 74, Polkton

704-272-5300
www.spcc.edu

An equal opportunity college

Free  admission! Fun for everyone!

Cash awarded will be triple the amount of past cash prizes!

Bring 

lawn 

chairs!

Bring 
the family!

www.wadesborochiro.com

WADESBORO CHIROPRACTIC
207 Morven Road • 704-694-7246

Hello, my name is Anita Winfield
and I want to tell everyone about my
chiropractic experience.

I have had neck pain and low back
pain for years.  I had  been to my
family doctor and he gave me pills to
take for the pain, but I got no relief.  He
sent me to an orthopedic doctor and I

had shots in my back and muscle relaxers, but nothing was giving
me relief.  I decided to try chiropractic care.  Within just a few
visits with chiropractic I was seeing remarkable improvement.

I am a dog breeder, and my pain was making it hard for me to
tend to my dogs.  But, the treatments I received from the
chiropractor made it possible for me to care for my dogs in the
way I needed to.  I am now living pain free without shots or pills!

I would highly recommend to anyone with continuing
headaches, back pain, sinuses, leg pain...really any kind of
pain...to give chiropractic care a chance.  Don’t you want to live
a pain free lifestyle with no medications?  I know I do, and now
I do thanks to Dr. Dial!

Anita Winfield

Anita Winfield is now pain free!

BENNETT MOTOR COMPANY
of Cheraw, SC

BENNETT MOTOR COMPANY
Cheraw, SC

Toll Free Sales & Service 800-849-6215

Bennett Motor Company of Cheraw 
is pleased to welcome Matt Davis 

to its Service Department.

Matt is a Certified GM Technician and he 
can also work on other makes and models.  

Matt invites all his friends and previous customers
to visit him for all of their service needs.

Thank You
The family of the late Ruby S. Simon

would like to thank everyone 
for their acts of kindness during 
the passing of our dear Mother.
Love, Edward and LeeVonda Simon
Lillie Sturdivant, Fisher Sturdivant

and Malcolm Sturdivant

CIRCLE EIGHT AUCTION & REALTY
704-272-8381

NCFL #6974 • NCREL #C10513 • SCAL #003267R
www.circle8auction.com • circle8@vnet.net

Peachland, NC 28133   704-272-8381
NCFL# 6974

AUCTION
Friday, April 20 at 7PM

BARNYARD BARBECUE • Edwards Store Road
Peachland, just off Highway 218. Turn at Fountain Hill Church

ACCEPTING CONSIGNMENTS

South Piedmont Community College
SPCC has the following position available:

South Piedmont Community College
Human Resources Office

PO Box 126  •  Polkton, NC 28135  •  704-272-5471
Equal Access, Equal Opportunity Employer

ASSISTANT 
TO THE VICE PRESIDENT

School of Applied Science and Technology

SPCC is seeking applications for an Assistant
to the Vice President, School of Applied Science
and Technology. This is a full-time, 12-month
position, located in Monroe on the Old
Charlotte Highway campus.
Requirements: Associate’s degree, 5 years
administrative support experience; customer service
experience; proficiency with Microsoft Office.

Position is open until filled.  For an application, job
description and other requirements may be found at

www.spcc.edu or contact us at:

Anson Singers and Stanly Chorale to
Present Elijah on Sunday, April 22

Two community choirs, the Anson Singers and the Stanly
Chorale, will join forces to present Felix Mendelssohn’s great
oratorio Elijah on Sunday, April 22 at the First United Methodist
Church in Wadesboro.  The free concert will begin at 4 p.m.

Elijah is considered by many to be Mendelssohn’s greatest
work.  Based on the Biblical account of Elijah found in the
book of Kings, Elijah debuted on August 26, 1846, with
Mendelssohn himself conducting.  Though the original work
was written to a German text, the composer was careful to
create an English version that was as accurate as possible.
This English version will be presented during the concert.

More than 40 voices from the two civic choral groups will
combine to present two performances of Elijah.  In addition
to the April 22 performance, there will be a second
performance on Sunday, April 29 at 4 p.m. at First
Presbyterian Church, 126 West North Street in Albemarle.

The Anson Singers are directed by Emily Litaker Privette,
an elementary music teacher who holds a music degree from
Pfeiffer University, and accompanied by her father, Charles
Litaker, organist and Director of Music at First United
Methodist Church in Wadesboro.  The choir will be
accompanied by organ, strings and timpani.

The Stanly County Chorale is directed by Steve Harrill,
Associate Professor of Music at Pfeiffer University, and
accompanied by Stan Scheer, organist at First Presbyterian
Church, Albemarle and Vice President Emeritus of Casavant
Freres, the noted organ builder in St. Hyancinthe, Quebec.

There is no admission charge for these performances, but
concert goers are encouraged to bring a non-perishable food
item, which will be delivered to local organizations for use in
their ministries to the two communities.

Anson High School Parent 
Teacher Organization Asks 

for Community’s Participation
In a release from the Anson High School Parent Teacher

Organization (PTO):  We have a mission statement: Parents,
teachers, and community working together to make a positive
difference in the lives of ALL students.

We have a meeting planned: Thursday, April 19 at 5:30
p.m. in Anson High School Media Center

We have a plan...
But we need you!!  Calling all interested parents and

community members to join us and catch the vision for
making a difference at Anson High School!  Please join us!!

AHS PTO - Catch the Vision!!

Free Movie is
Courageous

The movie Courageous will
be shown in the Little Theatre
at Hampton B. Allen Library
on Monday, April 23 at 10
a.m.  This movie is from the
creators of Fireproof, and is a
powerful, entertaining and life
changing feature film.  Please
make plans to attend and
bring a friend.  The movie is
free and open to the public.

If you have any questions or
need additional information
please call the library at 704-
694-5177.

We Now Pay
$300.00

For Your Junk Cars
Or Trucks
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NOTICE


